Premier of Saskatchewan
Legislative Building
Regina Canada 545 0B3

March 27, 2020

Angela Mondou, President and CEO
TECHNATION
c/o (awalker@technationcanada.ca)

Dear Ms. Mondou:

Thank you for your email regarding COVID-19 and its impact on businesses. Businesses are an
integral part of our communities and we appreciate their efforts in these challenging times.

On March 25, 2020, the Government of Saskatchewan released a comprehensive list of critical
public services and allowable business services that can continue to operate in accordance with
social distancing practices (https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-
media/2020/march/25/allowable-business-services). While we have deemed them allowable, it is
very important that these businesses are setting out very strong guidelines to keep their
employees safe.

While the closure of non-allowable business services prevents certain businesses from providing
public-facing services, it does not preclude them from exploring other opportunities such as
expanding into online retailing, or providing pick-up or delivery services.

If you require further information, please contact the Business Response Team by calling
1-844-800-8688, emailing supportforbusiness@gov.sk.ca or by visiting
www.saskatchewan.ca/covid19-businesses.

We appreciate your co-operation as we work to stop the spread of the illness and to mitigate its
impacts.

Again, thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Scott Moe
Premier

cc: Business Response Team




